PROCEEDINGS OF THE
GRAMERCY PLANNING COMMISSION
APRIL 2, 2022

The Gramercy Planning Commission of the Town of Gramercy, Louisiana, met in regular, monthly session on Monday, May
2, 2022 at 6:00 pm at Gramercy Town Hall. Chairman Barry LeBlanc called the meeting to order and called roll:

There were present: Chairman Barry LeBlanc, Commission members Gary Waguespack, Bryant Lewis, Alex Gerhold,
Cathey Allen

There were absent: Austin Berthelot

PUBLIC COMMENTS:

Cathey Allen reported that a resident at 224 S Fir Street had their metal handicap ramp stolen. Barry LeBlanc stated he would check
the expiration date of Jenny’s occupational license and ask if Mr. O’neil Griffin was finished with dumpster by his residence.

REPORTS
Old Business:

Members asked if Café Perique was closed and what was the status on repairing the building damages due to Hurricane Ida.

New Business:

Mr. Dean Millet asked to be re-scheduled for June meeting.

There being no further business to discuss, Chairman LeBlanc adjourned the meeting at 7:00 pm.

/s/ Chairman Barry LeBlanc



